
 

Lawfield Elementary School 
PROUD SCHOOL OF HAMILTON-WENTWORTH DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD 

45 Berko Avenue  
Hamilton, Ontario  L8V 2R3 
Phone: 905.387.0062 
Fax: 905.383.8833 
 
 
 

EMAIL: lawfield@hwdsb.on.ca 
www.hwdsb.on.ca/lawfield 

 

 

October 24, 2019 
 
Dear families, 
 
As you may be aware, there was an incident in the community yesterday evening. Hamilton 
Police Service are investigating.  
 
We know that this incident may be upsetting to some students and if that is the case, we are 
hopeful that you or your child(ren) will reach out to school staff for support.  
 
Student safety is of the utmost importance at our school. If you have any questions, please 
contact our school at 905-387-0062.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chantal Lacroix 
Principal 
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